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Pastor Lawerance 
Migori Area 
 
We praise the Lord for what He has done over this last month. We have witnessed 8 new 
church members through faithful soul winning. We also have been busy with discipleship 
classes, Bible classes for preschoolers, and prayer meetings. We currently are making bricks, 
which are for the planning for our church building. Thank you and God bless. 
 
Pastor Lawerance 
 
 
Pastor Eliphas 
Migori Area 
 
I thank God for the month of August. We praise the Lord that out of 72 people we have shared 
the Gospel with, 36 of those souls received Jesus Christ. Out of those 36 souls, 2 of them 
were Muslims. We are also preparing for 4 people to be baptized soon in church.  
 
I’m so glad for the work of God and what He is doing! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pastor Eliphas 


